
BJLA co-chairs receive Commendation from Ambassador Tsuruoka 

 

26 July 2018 

 

Professor Nakajima and Mr Hopkins received the Ambassador’s Commendation in his name, 

in recognition of their outstanding contribution to strengthening and developing the 

relationship between Japan and the United Kingdom in the field of Law as co-chairpersons of 

BJLA. 

 

 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

The Commendation took place on the evening of Thursday 26 July at the Ambassador’s 

residence with the attendance of their family, small number of guests and Embassy diplomats. 

 

We are most grateful to Ambassador Tsuruoka for his continued support of BJLA and to Mr 

Naoya Maeda, First Secretary for Legal Affairs, for facilitating this event. We look forward 

to growing our relationship with the Japanese Embassy for the public good of the UK and 

Japan.  

 
The Embassy of Japan in the UK  
 

 

http://www.uk.emb-japan.go.jp/itprtop_en/index.html

